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	In this issue:

· Call For Investigation Into Metro Excavation Practices


	Call For Investigation Into Metro Excavation Practices

The Los Angeles Times and the Chinese Daily News inquired today regarding calls by Supervisor Antonovich for an investigation into Metro excavation practices in light of recent reports concerning the discovery of a Chinese workers’ gravesite during construction of the Metro Gold Line Eastside Extension. The reporters were told that we welcome any investigation into our practices and will cooperate fully. Supervisor Antonovich issued a press release late yesterday and has agendized a motion calling for the investigation at next week’s Board meeting.
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